
 
 

Weekly Video News from Dr. Michael Balcomb -- July 26, 2013 
 
July 26, 2013 
 

Dear District Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters; 

 

Dr. Balcomb has been in Korea where he represented America at the International Symposium on the 

Cheon Il Guk Constitution, July 23 and 24, 2013. The following video is his report from there about the 

historic gathering, with additional testimonies from other USA and international participants. 

 

vimeo.com/71054772 

 

Please share this important report with your families. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ministry Support Team 

 

 


